U.S. Department of Homeland Security
Region V

536 South Clark Street, 6" Floor
Chicago, IL 60605

September 22, 2009

Mr. Harral Logaras

Regional Government Liaison State& Government Affairs
U.S. NRC-Region III

2443 Warrenville Road-Suite 210

Lisle, IL 60532

Dear: Mr. Harral Logaras,

You are invited to attend the Region V Radiological Emergency Preparedness (REP) 2009 Annual
Scheduling Meeting on November 4-6, 2009, being held this year at the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC), Region III Office at 2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210, Lisle, Illinois 60532-
4352,

The Scheduling Meeting, open to all, will begin on November 4™ with Registration from

12 p.m. -1 p.m. in the 2" Floor Auditorium, concluding at 5 p.m. Day two of the Scheduling
Meeting will begin at 8:00 a.m. and conclude at 5:00 p.m. Day three of the Scheduling Meeting
will begin at 8:00 a.m. and conclude at 11:00 a.m.

While we mail invitations to our State, Federal and Tribal counterparts, and to the RUG POC for
distribution among the Utilities, as in the past, we ask that you share this invitation with other
appropriate REP contacts, such as REP County Directors, to assure they have opportunity to
participate.

In order to provide refreshments during the Scheduling Meeting, we are asking that you plan on a
$20.00 fee (no checks please) that will be collected during registration.

Please note that a state issued driver’s license, a state issued identification card, or a federal
identification badge will be required for entry into the NRC’s office.

A list of hotels located in the vicinity of the NRC Region III office, and a map with directions are
attached. An agenda will be provided in a subsequent mailing.

Please contact Edward Golinski, the conference point of contact at (312) 408-5353 or electronic
mail (edward.golinski@dhs.gov) by October 16, 2009, to verify names, organizations, contact
numbers and e-mails of those who will be attending.
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We look forward to your attendance, and the opportunity to work together for the betterment of
Radiological Emergency Preparedness throughout our Region.

Sincerely,

/g ///,_ /‘\L;,,/

William E. King, Charrman
Radiological Assistance Comm1ttee
Enclosure (2) \
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